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(Vice-)Chair’s Message 
 Greetings! I hope 2020 is off to a good start for everyone 
reading this. 

 
My name is Chris von Kohn, and I'm currently serving as the 
Vice Chair (and interim Chair) for the Sixteenth Street 
Neighborhood Association.  I appreciate the confidence you 
have in me in contributing to a successful year for our 
association.  Whether you’re new to the neighborhood, have 
been a member in the past, or just want to join us, we’d love to 
have you! 
 
I moved to the area about three years ago and live on the 1400 
block of Buchanan Street.  Whether or not we've met, I look 
forward to seeing you in at one of our upcoming neighborhood 
events! 
 
Our next SSNA meeting will be held Tuesday March 3rd at 7pm 
in the community room at Simpson-Hamline Methodist Church 
at the northeast corner of Alison and 16th Street.  We have 
several exciting (whether positive, or controversial) things going 
on in and around our neighborhood; attending our SSNA 
meetings or other events is a great way to stay informed and 
presents an opportunity to get involved.  Please join us! 

To join, please visit http://www.ssna-dc.org/membership-
membership-dues 
 

 Upcoming 
Events 
March 3rd Meeting 
see reverse for highlights 
 

Annual Easter Egg 
Hunt—April 4th at 
Upshur Park 11:00am 
NEED VOLUNTEERS! 
     Egg Stuffing party 
      Sunday, March 29th 

          4-6pm 
 

April Meeting—
Tuesday, April 7th  
 

Earth Day and 
Neighborhood 
cleanup—April 25th 
(details to be announced) 
 
Neighborhood Movie 
Night, and Block Party  
     Dates TBA 
 

Interested in joining your neighborhood’s leadership 
team??? Speak with one of us at the meeting! 

  Team members: 
  Chris von Kohn, Vice-Chair       Dot Walker, Treasurer 
  Louis Eby, Secretary                 Greg Phillips, Listserv manager 
  Vacancies: Chair, Member representative 

 

  



 

Meeting March 3rd from 7:00-8:30pm 
At Simpson-Hamline United Methodist Church, 4501 16th Street NW 
Enter through side entrance on Allison Street, meeting is downstairs 

Our first meeting of the year will feature several important updates on topics 
directly affecting our community, including: 

Pepco’s Capital Grid Project—project phasing, timelines, and what to expect 

Arkansas Ave. and Varnum St. intersection safety, and changes after December  

    walk through 

Announcements from Councilmember Brandon Todd’s office 

Upcoming events, and a call for volunteers—WE NEED YOU!! 

 

Our meeting on April 7th will include: 

Updates and announcements from DC Police Department 

WMATA Northern Bus Garage Update 

  

 

 
Meeting 
Schedule 
2020 

 
All Meetings will be held at Simpson-Hamline United Methodist 
Church, from 7-8:30pm. 
 

March 3rd, April 7th, May 4th 

 

September 8th, October 6th, November 10th 

(Note: first Tuesday of the month is Election Day) 
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